
NOTICE OF SPRING ELECTION 
APRIL 4, 2023 

TOWN OF LAFOLLETTE 
 
Notice is hereby given that an election will be held in the Town of Lafollette on April 4, 
2023.  The following offices are to be elected to succeed the present incumbents listed.  All 
terms are for two years beginning on Tuesday, April 4, 2023. 
 
OFFICE  INCUMBENT 
                   
Chairperson  Darwyn Brown 
Supervisor  Scott Lauder 
Supervisor  Mike Tarnowski 
 

Notice is further given that a town caucus for the purpose of nominating candidates to appear on 
the spring election ballot for the above listed offices, the Caucus is scheduled on January 9th, 
2023 at 6:30 pm. 
 
Ashley Grover, Clerk 
Town of Lafollette 
 


